
PPS welcomes their new SRO: Officer Pete
Restituto. Officer Curry, who was previously
with both PES and PPS is now supporting
PES only while Officer Restituto is
supporting PPS. Thank you to both!

PPS students in Ms. Shepard's class
entered a Frosty in the Kiwanis Annual
Frosty Festival. It represented each
disability within the class: autism, CHARGE
syndrome, Cerebral Palsy, and Childhood
Leukemia. It even had glasses, a g-tube,
and cochlear implants!

PPS and PES students really showed their
holiday spirit the week before break. They
donned Ugly Sweaters, dressed up as
holiday characters, and even enjoyed PJ
Day!

5th grade students learn about electricity
and get to experiment in their STEM lab!

PES Classrooms continue to earn Bull Bucks
for upholding the 3 R's and are doing a
great job!

PMS Band traveled to PES and PPS to share
some holiday music and inspire younger
students to pick up an instrument! Both PMS
Band and Chorus shared music throughout
the community at various concerts and
events. We have such wonderful talent!

PMS held their annual Spelling Bee. Congrats
to the winner, Skyler Duckworth, who will go on
to represent PCPS at the WHRO Regional
Spelling Bee!

PMS Golden Bull Students of the Month for
December are Uriel Aaronson, Eric Page, and
Taylor Keeton!

PHS Chick-Fil-A Leadership Academy visited
Dominion Village to visit with residents and
play Bingo to spread some holiday cheer! 
  

Congratulations to our students of the month
for December and January! R.B. Brown and
Patrick Nelson are incredible students and
athletes who represent Poquoson well! Also,
congrats to the One Act Team who received
State Runners-Up last month!

Biology II students got to dissect sharks and
continue to learn about Marine Biology.
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Save the Date



Jan 11 - Early Dismissal
Jan 16 - No School 

Jan 17 - School Board Mtg



Poquoson Schools welcomes two
new members to the
administrative team: Heather
Worthen, our new Director of
Student Services and Amber
Brown, our new Assistant
Superintendent of Instruction and
Support Services!

With the School Board's support,
Mr. Tillett recommended a
retention and recruiting bonus
for PCPS employees to recognize
the dedication of our staff while
also promoting our school
system. The City Council
accepted the proposal and all
staff received a bonus. Thank
you to the City Council, Mayor,
City Manager, and our School
Board!

Cookies for Troops was a HUGE
success as 620 dozen cookies
were donated from students and
families from each building!


